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swissport

Dear Customers

Thank you for your patience in order for Swissport KIX Cargo to clear the
obstacles to resume full cargo operations after the Typhoon Jebi flooding.
We're glad to report that with the exception of the BUP lifter the warehouse
1s now again fully operational and as of 1. November 2018 there will be no

more limitations to the type of cargo handling in our KIX warehouse.

The BUP lifter repair is expected to be completed by the middle of November.
We will advise again as soon as it has been repaired.

On the other hand, we’'d like to highlight again that we still have damaged
cargo stored in our facility. This is taking away valuable and much needed
storage space and in order for us to guarantee timely handling of your cargo,
we ask you again to urge all related stakeholders to come to collect the
damaged backlog shipments. Please also be reminded that storage fees do
apply since 9. October 2018 as previously announced. Thank you for your

cooperation to clear these hurdles in a last joint effort.

Sincerely Yours,
e 20

Country Head of CargOJapan
Swissport Japéﬂ'iL}td.

Toshinori Matsumuro



